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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 

developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral 
and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the 
Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but 
weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the 
Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Grant successfully defended his dissertation titled, “Comparing the Principle-Based  
SBH Maieutic Method to Traditional Case Study Methods of Teaching Media 
Ethics” today, Friday, October 26th. Tom is Dr. Stoll’s 23rd Ph.D. student. Dr. 
Kenton Bird, Dr. Allen Kitschel, and Dr. Rick Edgeman along with Dr. Stoll were 
on Dr. Grant’s committee. 

 
Dr. Stoll finished another review for Quest. Quest is the leading scholarly journal for 

professionals in kinesiology & physical education in higher education today.  
Quest's primary purpose is to publish manuscripts that address issues and concerns 
relevant and meaningful to kinesiology & physical education in higher education. 
The journal does not publish original research reports but welcomes manuscripts 
that are based on, complement, or review empirical research related to our 
profession. Both theoretical and practice-based articles are considered. 

 
Dr. Stoll as editor of the International Association of the Philosophy of Sport newsletter, 

completed October, 2012 edition.  The newsletter can be found at:  
http://iaps.net/newsletter/iaps-newsletter-october-2012 

 
Dr. Stoll wrote two letters of reference for former students seeking employment. 
 
 

The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a 
collaborative education project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  
One of the projects goals is to educate high-level athletes on the value competing 
drug free.  Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will become 
part of WADA’s educational curriculum.  If you would like to have your athletes 
participate in the project please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu).    
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